
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 3 July 2020 5:25 PM 
To: Dominic Macken <djmacken@macken.com.au> 
Cc: Sudhir Sivarajah <sudhir.sivarajah@harmers.com.au>; Stephen Crawford 
<stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/4 - Application to vary the Alpine Resorts Award 2020 
 
Dear parties  
 
I refer to the email below and the extensions granted by the Vice President earlier today.  
 
Any materials in reply shall be filed by 5:00pm Friday 11 September 2020.  
 
The directions hearing has been relisted for 10:00am Friday 18 September 2020. An amended notice 
of listing has been published to the website.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Eirinn Hayes 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 3 July 2020 3:11 PM 
To: Dominic Macken <djmacken@macken.com.au> 
Cc: Sudhir Sivarajah <sudhir.sivarajah@harmers.com.au>; Stephen Crawford 
<stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au> 
Subject: RE: Application by the SDAEA to vary the Alpine Resorts Award 2020 - AM2020/4 
 
Dear Mr Macken  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
The Vice President has granted the extension to file submissions and evidence by 5.00pm Friday 24 
July 2020.  
 
The Australian Ski Association and any other parties opposing the application are also granted an 
extension to file any materials by 5.00pm Friday 4 September 2020.  
 
The Vice President also seeks to relist the directions hearing currently scheduled for Friday 11 
September 2020. An amended notice of listing will be issued shortly.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
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Eirinn Hayes 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Dominic Macken <djmacken@macken.com.au>  
Sent: Friday, 3 July 2020 9:10 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Sudhir Sivarajah <sudhir.sivarajah@harmers.com.au> 
Subject: Application by the SDAEA to vary the Alpine Resorts Award 2020 - AM2020/4 
 

Dear Associate, 

Re:         Application by SDAEA to vary Alpine Resorts Award 2020 – AM2020/4 

We refer to the above matter.  

Pursuant to the directions made on 22 May 2020, the Shop, Distributive and Allied Employees’ 

Association was required to file its outline of submissions and evidence upon which it intended to 

rely by 5.00 pm today, Friday, 3 July 2020. 

Regrettably, the SDA has not been able to finalise its material in the allocated time.  The work is 

significantly advanced and we are instructed that it anticipates being in a position to file its material 

shortly but from an abundance of caution in terms of engaging with complications flowing from 

continuing and potentially re-engaged COVID-19 self isolation issues, we are instructed to seek a 

further extension of 3 weeks (to Friday, 24 July 2020) to fully finalise its material. 

Obviously, the SDA would not oppose a corresponding extension of time by which any opposing 

party is required to file its material in opposition (to 4 September 2020). 

The SDA would propose that any materials in further reply would be filed by it by Thursday, 10 

September 2020 and the present return date for further directions on 11 September 2020 could 

accordingly be maintained. 

We are instructed that the SDA apologises for the need to seek this extension but in circumstances 

where the current return date Is preserved by what is proposed, it is submitted that there is no 

prejudice in terms of delay to any opposing party. 

Yours faithfully, 

A J MACKEN & CO. 
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